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To:

Mr. Andy Garcia

The CEO

Gary’s Designs

Bristol – W9 2KL 
23rd August, ’12
Dear Mr. Garcia,
I am writing in to thank you for the credit facility extended by you to our firm.

This is really a great help to our company and we are thankful to you for your co-operation.

Now, as the sales are increasing at our stores, it would be really great if you could raise our credit limit. This help from your side will allow us to boost sales and increase profits which will be beneficial for both the parties.

We never defaulted on our dues, and we will continue the same track in the future. 
I hope you will consider our request, looking forward to a positive response.

Thanks again for your co-operation.

Sincerely,

Josh Reynolds
(Director)
High End Fashions
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